
Cooper, Kathy 30^* 
1T7-97 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

RegComments@pa.gov 
Wednesday March 12, 2014 5:16 PM 
Environment-Committee@pasenate.com; apankake@pasen.gov; IRRC; 
RegComments@pa.gov; eregop@pahousegop.com; 
environmentalcommittee@pahouse.net 
ra-epmsdevelopment@pa.gov 
Proposed Rulemaking - Environmental Protection Performance Standards at Oil and Gas 
Well Sites 

Re: Proposed Rulemaking - Environmental Protection Performance Standards at Oil 
and Gas Well Sites 

The Environmental Quality Board (EQB) has received the following comments 
regarding the above-referenced proposed rulemaking. __________ 

Commentor Information: 

Ken Stanzione 
(kstanz420@hotmail.com) 
18 Hoopes Dr 
Landenberg, PA 19350 US 

EOEIWED 
MAR 1 3 2014 

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY 
REVIEW COMMISSION 

Comments entered: 

Dear Department of Environmental Quality Board Members, 

I am concerned about the existing and potential impacts to Pennsylvania's state and national 
parks from increased hydraulic fracturing. The proposed changes to Chapter 78 ofthe 
Pennsylvania Code simply do not do enough to protect Pennsylvania's state and national 
treasures. 

I ask that three changes be made to the draft Chapter 78 rules: 

1. Increase the setback for new wells near a publicly-owned park, forest, gameland, or wildlife 
area. Two hundred feet is simply not enough space to protect our parks from fracking impacts, 
including air and water contamination, wildlife habitat fragmentation, and disruption of pristine 
viewsheds. A setback of at least half a mile would provide stronger protections. 
2. Include stronger provisions to find and plug off the state's 250,000 "orphaned or abandoned" 
wells. These wells are a danger for methane release and other chemical contamination. 
3. Add language specifying that hydraulic fracturing will continue to be banned in the Delaware 
River Basin until a full environmental impact study is completed. The Delaware River Basin 
contains some ofthe most beautiful land in the country, hosts some of America's most visited 
national parks, provides clean drinking water for 15 million people, and is home to a rich 
diversity of wildlife. Permitting fracking to take place within the basin before potential impacts 
are understood could forever harm one ofthe greatest treasures of this state and the nation. 



Thank you for taking all necessary steps to protect our heritage. 

Sincerely, 
Kenneth M Stanzione 

No attachments were included as part of this comment. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
Hayley Book 

Hayley Book 
Director, Office of Policy 
PA Department of Environmental Protection 
Rachel Carson State Office Building 
P.O. Box 2063 
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063 
Office: 717-783-8727 
Fax: 717-783-8926 
RegComments@pa.qov 



Cooper, Kathy 

From: RegComments@pa.gov 
Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2014 5:39 PM 
To: Environment-Committee@pasenate.com; apankake@pasen.gov; IRRC; 

RegComments@pa.gov; eregop@pahousegop.com; 
environmentalcommittee@pahouse.net 

Cc: ra-epmsdevelopment@pa.gov 
Subject: Proposed Rulemaking - Environmental Protection Performance Standards at Oil and Gas 

Well Sites 

Re: Proposed Rulemaking - Environmental Protection Performance Standards at Oil 
and Gas Well Sites 

The Environmental Quality Board (EQB) has received the following comments 
regarding the above-referenced proposed rulemaking. 

Commentor Information: 

Carol McGrath 
(cam25@verizon.net) 
1921 Strasburg Road 
Coatesville, PA 19320 US 

iOEDWED 
MAR 1 3 2014 

INDEPENDENT REGUUTORY 
REVIEW COMMISSION 

Comments entered: 

Dear Department of Environmental Quality Board Members, 

I am concerned about the existing and potential impacts to Pennsylvania's state and national 
parks from increased hydraulic fracturing. The proposed changes to Chapter 78 ofthe 
Pennsylvania Code simply do not do enough to protect Pennsylvania's state and national 
treasures. 

I ask that three changes be made to the draft Chapter 78 rules: 

1. Increase the setback for new wells near a publicly-owned park, forest, gameland, or wildlife 
area. Two hundred feet is simply not enough space to protect our parks from fracking impacts, 
including air and water contamination, wildlife habitat fragmentation, and disruption of pristine 
viewsheds. A setback of at least half a mile would provide stronger protections. 
2. Include stronger provisions to find and plug off the state's 250,000 "orphaned or abandoned" 
wells. These wells are a danger for methane release and other chemical contamination. 
3. Add language specifying that hydraulic fracturing will continue to be banned in the Delaware 
River Basin until a full environmental impact study is completed. The Delaware River Basin 
contains some ofthe most beautiful land in the country, hosts some of America's most visited 
national parks, provides clean drinking water for 15 million people, and is home to a rich 
diversity of wildlife. Permitting fracking to take place within the basin before potential impacts 
are understood could forever harm one ofthe greatest treasures of this state and the nation. 



Thank you for taking all necessary steps to protect our heritage. 

Sincerely, 
Carol McGrath 

No attachments were included as part of this comment. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
Hayley Book 

Hayley Book 
Director, Office of Policy 
PA Department of Environmental Protection 
Rachel Carson State Office Building 
P.O. Box 2063 
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063 
Office: 717-783-8727 
Fax: 717-783-8926 
RegComments@pa.qov 



Cooper, Kathy 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

RegComments@pa.gov 
Wednesday, March 12, 2014 7:10 PM 
Environment-Committee@pasenate.com; apankake@pasen.gov; IRRC; 
RegComments@pa.gov; eregop@pahousegop.com; 
environmentalcommittee@pahouse.net 
ra-epmsdevelopment@pa.gov 
Proposed Rulemaking - Environmental Protection Performance Standards at Oil and Gas 
Well Sites 

Re: Proposed Rulemaking - Environmental Protection Performance Standards at Oil 
and Gas Well Sites 

The Environmental Quality Board (EQB) has received the following comments 
regarding the above-referenced proposed rulemaking. 

Commentor Information: 

Kris Harker 
(krisirish4ever@aol.com) 
42 Black Oak Drive The Oaks 
Lancaster, PA 17602 US 

B)ie/ 

1 3 2014 

INDEPENDENT REGUUTORY 
REVIEW COMMISSION 

Comments entered: 

Dear Department of Environmental Quality Board Members, 

I personally would like to see the ending of fracking in the state. There are too many instances 
where it has caused polluting of water, air, noise pollution, and destruction ofthe environment. 
Problems in other states attributed to fracking have led to some catastrophic events. In reality I 
don't suppose the complete cessation of this will happen, so I am suggesting the following: 

I am concerned about the existing and potential impacts to Pennsylvania's state and national 
parks from increased hydraulic fracturing. The proposed changes to Chapter 78 ofthe 
Pennsylvania Code simply do not do enough to protect Pennsylvania's state and national 
treasures. 

I ask that three changes be made to the draft Chapter 78 rules: 

1. Increase the setback for new wells near a publicly-owned park, forest, gameland, or wildlife 
area. Two hundred feet is simply not enough space to protect our parks from fracking impacts, 
including air and water contamination, wildlife habitat fragmentation, and disruption of pristine 
viewsheds. A setback of at least half a mile would provide stronger protections. 

2. Include stronger provisions to find and plug off the state's 250,000 "orphaned or abandoned" 
wells. These wells are a danger for methane release and other chemical contamination. 



3. Add language specifying that hydraulic fracturing will continue to be banned in the Delaware 
River Basin until a full environmental impact study is completed. The Delaware River Basin 
contains some ofthe most beautiful land in the country, hosts some of America's most visited 
national parks, provides clean drinking water for 15 million people, and is home to a rich 
diversity of wildlife. Permitting fracking to take place within the basin before potential impacts 
are understood could forever harm one ofthe greatest treasures of this state and the nation. 

Thank you for taking all necessary steps to protect our heritage. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Kris Harker 

No attachments were included as part of this comment. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
Hayley Book 

Hayley Book 
Director, Office of Policy 
PA Department of Environmental Protection 
Rachel Carson State Office Building 
P.O. Box 2063 
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063 
Office: 717-783-8727 
Fax: 717-783-8926 
RegComments@pa.qov 



Cooper, Kathy 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

RegComments@pa.gov 
Wednesday, March 12, 2014 7:35 PM 
Environment-Committee@pasenate.com; apankake@pasen.gov; IRRC: 
RegComments@pa.gov; eregop@pahousegop.com; 
environmentalcommittee@pahouse.net 
ra-eprnsdevelopment@pa.gov 
Proposed Rulemaking - Environmental Protection Performance Standards at Oil and Gas 
Well Sites 

Re: Proposed Rulemaking - Environmental Protection Performance Standards at Oil 
and Gas Well Sites 

The Environmental Quality Board (EQB) has received the following comments 
regarding the above-referenced proposed rulemaking. 

Commentor Information: 

Dawn Dippre 
(d dippre@hotmaiLcom) 
825 Crown Ave 
Scranton, PA 18505 US 

S ) f S 

ÂR 1 3 2014 

INDEPENDENT REGUUTORY 
REVIEW COMMISSION 

Comments entered: 

Dear Department of Environmental Quality Board Members, 

I am concerned about the existing and potential impacts to Pennsylvania's state and national 
parks from increased hydraulic fracturing. The proposed changes to Chapter 78 ofthe 
Pennsylvania Code simply do not do enough to protect Pennsylvania's state and national 
treasures. 

I ask that three changes be made to the draft Chapter 78 rules: 

1. Increase the setback for new wells near a publicly-owned park, forest, gameland, or wildlife 
area. Two hundred feet is simply not enough space to protect our parks from fracking impacts, 
including air and water contamination, wildlife habitat fragmentation, and disruption of pristine 
viewsheds. A setback of at least half a mile would provide stronger protections. 2. Include 
stronger provisions to find and plug off the state's 250,000 "orphaned or abandoned" wells. 
These wells are a danger for methane release and other chemical contamination. 3. Add 
language specifying that hydraulic fracturing will continue to be banned in the Delaware River 
Basin until a full environmental impact study is completed. The Delaware River Basin contains 
some ofthe most beautiful land in the country, hosts some of America's most visited national 
parks, provides clean drinking water for 15 million people, and is home to a rich diversity of 
wildlife. Permitting fracking to take place within the basin before potential impacts are 
understood could forever harm one ofthe greatest treasures of this state and the nation. 



Thank you for taking all necessary steps to protect our heritage. 

Sincerely, 

Dawn Dippre 

No attachments were included as part of this comment. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
Hayley Book 

Hayley Book 
Director, Office of Policy 
PA Department of Environmental Protection 
Rachel Carson State Office Building 
P.O. Box 2063 
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063 
Office: 717-783-8727 
Fax: 717-783-8926 
RegComments@pa.gov 



Cooper, Kathy 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

RegComments@pa.gov 
Wednesday, March 12, 2014 7:38 PM 
Environment-Committee@pasenate.com; apankake@pasen.gov; IRRC; 
RegComments@pa.gov; eregop@pahousegop.com; 
environmentalcommittee@pahouse.net 
ra-epmsdevelopment@pa.gov 
Proposed Rulemaking - Environmental Protection Performance Standards at Oil and Gas 
Well Sites 

Re: Proposed Rulemaking - Environmental Protection Performance Standards at Oil 
and Gas Well Sites 

The Environmental Quality Board (EQB) has received the following comments 
regarding the above-referenced proposed rulemaking. 

Commentor Information: 

Mike Edwards 
an american who loves our parks (psutiqer@aol.com) 
59 Charlotte Drive 
Churchville, PA 18966 US 

@l^f ED¥EO 
MAR 1 3 2014 

INDEPENDENT REGUUTORY 
REVIEW COMMISSION 

Comments entered: 

Dear Department of Environmental Quality Board Members, 

I am concerned about the existing and potential impacts to Pennsylvania's state and national 
parks from increased hydraulic fracturing. The proposed changes to Chapter 78 ofthe 
Pennsylvania Code simply do not do enough to protect Pennsylvania's state and national 
treasures. 

I ask that three changes be made to the draft Chapter 78 rules: 

1. Increase the setback for new wells near a publicly-owned park, forest, gameland, or wildlife 
area. Two hundred feet is simply not enough space to protect our parks from fracking impacts, 
including air and water contamination, wildlife habitat fragmentation, and disruption of pristine 
viewsheds. A setback of at least half a mile would provide stronger protections. 
2. Include stronger provisions to find and plug off the state's 250,000 "orphaned or abandoned" 
wells. These wells are a danger for methane release and other chemical contamination. 
3. Add language specifying that hydraulic fracturing will continue to be banned in the Delaware 
River Basin until a full environmental impact study is completed. The Delaware River Basin 
contains some ofthe most beautiful land in the country, hosts some of America's most visited 
national parks, provides clean drinking water for 15 million people, and is home to a rich 
diversity of wildlife. Permitting fracking to take place within the basin before potential impacts 
are understood could forever harm one ofthe greatest treasures of this state and the nation. 



Thank you for taking all necessary steps to protect our heritage. 

Sincerely, 
Mike Edwards 

No attachments were included as part of this comment. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
Hayley Book 

Hayley Book 
Director, Office of Policy 
PA Department of Environmental Protection 
Rachel Carson State Office Building 
P.O. Box 2063 
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063 
Office: 717-783-8727 
Fax: 717-783-8926 
ReqComments@pa.gov 



Cooper, Kathy 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

RegComments@pa.gov 
Wednesday, March 12, 2014 8:45 PM 
Environment-Committee@pasenate.com; apankake@pasen.gov; IRRC; 
RegComments@pa.gov; eregop@pahousegop.com; 
environmentalcommittee@pahouse.net 
ra-epmsdevelopment@pa.gov 
Proposed Rulemaking - Environmental Protection Performance Standards at Oil and Gas 
Well Sites 

Re: Proposed Rulemaking - Environmental Protection Performance Standards at Oil 
and Gas Well Sites 

The Environmental Quality Board (EQB) has received the following comments 
regarding the above-referenced proposed rulemaking. 

Commentor Information: 

Lloyd Brown 
Ms. (lloydhbrown@qmail.com) 
435 Beaumont Rd 
Devon, PA 19333 US 

F§E©E[1WED I 
MAR 1 3 2014 

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY 
REVIEW COMMISSION 

Comments entered: 

Dear Department of Environmental Quality Board Members, 

I am concerned about the existing and potential impacts to Pennsylvania's state and national 
parks from increased hydraulic fracturing. The proposed changes to Chapter 78 ofthe 
Pennsylvania Code simply do not do enough to protect Pennsylvania's state and national 
treasures. 

I ask that three changes be made to the draft Chapter 78 rules: 

1. Increase the setback for new wells near a publicly-owned park, forest, gameland, or wildlife 
area. Two hundred feet is simply not enough space to protect our parks from fracking impacts, 
including air and water contamination, wildlife habitat fragmentation, and disruption of pristine 
viewsheds. A setback of at least half a mile would provide stronger protections. 
2. Include stronger provisions to find and plug off the state's 250,000 "orphaned or abandoned" 
wells. These wells are a danger for methane release and other chemical contamination. 
3. Add language specifying that hydraulic fracturing will continue to be banned in the Delaware 
River Basin until a full environmental impact study is completed. The Delaware River Basin 
contains some ofthe most beautiful land in the country, hosts some of America's most visited 
national parks, provides clean drinking water for 15 million people, and is home to a rich 
diversity of wildlife. Permitting fracking to take place within the basin before potential impacts 
are understood could forever harm one ofthe greatest treasures of this state and the nation. 



Thank you for taking all necessary steps to protect our heritage. 

Sincerely, 
Lloyd Brown 

No attachments were included as part of this comment. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
Hayley Book 

Hayley Book 
Director, Office of Policy 
PA Department of Environmental Protection 
Rachel Carson State Office Building 
P.O. Box 2063 
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063 
Office: 717-783-8727 
Fax: 717-783-8926 
ReqComments@pa.gov 



Cooper, Kathy 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

RegComments@pa.gov 
Wednesday, March 12, 2014 9:15 PM 
Environment-Committee@pasenate.com; apankake@pasen.gov; IRRC; 
RegComments@pa.gov; eregop@pahousegop.com; 
environmentalcommittee@pahouse.net 
ra-epmsdevelopment@pa.gov 
Proposed Rulemaking - Environmental Protection Performance Standards at Oil and Gas 
Well Sites 

0 1 

Re: Proposed Rulemaking - Environmental Protection Performance Standards at Oil 
and Gas Well Sites 

The Environmental Quality Board (EQB) has received the following comments 
regarding the above-referenced proposed rulemaking. 

Commentor Information: 

Rachel Jessup 
(r.iessup@gmail.com) 
5214 West Street 
Erie, PA 16509 US 

BEtDEDWED 
MAR 1 3 2014 

INDEPENDENT REGUUTORY 
REVIEW COMMISSION 

Comments entered: 

Dear Department of Environmental Quality Board Members, 

I am concerned about the existing and potential impacts to Pennsylvania's state and national 
parks from increased hydraulic fracturing. The proposed changes to Chapter 78 ofthe 
Pennsylvania Code simply do not do enough to protect Pennsylvania's state and national 
treasures. 

I ask that three changes be made to the draft Chapter 78 rules: 

1. Increase the setback for new wells near a publicly-owned park, forest, gameland, or wildlife 
area. Two hundred feet is simply not enough space to protect our parks from fracking impacts, 
including air and water contamination, wildlife habitat fragmentation, and disruption of pristine 
viewsheds. A setback of at least half a mile would provide stronger protections. 
2. Include stronger provisions to find and plug off the state's 250,000 "orphaned or abandoned" 
wells. These wells are a danger for methane release and other chemical contamination. 
3. Add language specifying that hydraulic fracturing will continue to be banned in the Delaware 
River Basin until a full environmental impact study is completed. The Delaware River Basin 
contains some ofthe most beautiful land in the country, hosts some of America's most visited 
national parks, provides clean drinking water for 15 million people, and is home to a rich 
diversity of wildlife. Permitting fracking to take place within the basin before potential impacts 
are understood could forever harm one ofthe greatest treasures of this state and the nation. 



Thank you for taking all necessary steps to protect our heritage. 

Sincerely, 
RachelJessup. 

No attachments were included as part of this comment. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
Hayley Book 

Hayley Book 
Director, Office of Policy 
PA Department of Environmental Protection 
Rachel Carson State Office Building 
P.O. Box 2063 
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063 
Office: 717-783-8727 
Fax: 717-783-8926 
RegComments@pa.gov 



Cooper, Kathy 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

RegComments@pa.gov 
Wednesday, March 12, 2014 11:02 PM 
Environment-Committee@pasenate.com; apankake@pasen.gov; IRRC; 
RegComments@pa.gov; eregop@pahousegop.com; 
environmentalcommittee@pahouse.net 
ra-epmsdevelopment@pa.gov 
Proposed Rulemaking - Environmental Protection Performance Standards at Oil and Gas 
Well Sites 

Re: Proposed Rulemaking - Environmental Protection Performance Standards at Oil 
and Gas Well Sites 

The Environmental Quality Board (EQB) has received the following comments 
regarding the above-referenced proposed rulemaking. 

Commentor Information: 

Vaughan Boleky 
(LisaRaeVaughan@hotmail.com) 
353 Frenchcreek Rd. 
Utica, PA 16362-1903 US 

RE©ED¥EO 
1 3 2014 

INDEPENDENT REGUUTORY 
REVIEW COMMISSION 

Comments entered: 

Dear Department of Environmental Quality Board Members, 

I am concerned about the existing and potential impacts to Pennsylvania's state and national 
parks from increased hydraulic fracturing. The proposed changes to Chapter 78 ofthe 
Pennsylvania Code simply do not do enough to protect Pennsylvania's state and national 
treasures. 

I ask that three changes be made to the draft Chapter 78 rules: 

1. Increase the setback for new wells near a publicly-owned park, forest, gameland, or wildlife 
area. Two hundred feet is simply not enough space to protect our parks from fracking impacts, 
including air and water contamination, wildlife habitat fragmentation, and disruption of pristine 
viewsheds. A setback of at least half a mile would provide stronger protections. 
2. Include stronger provisions to find and plug off the state's 250,000 "orphaned or abandoned' 
wells. These wells are a danger for methane release and other chemical contamination. 
3. Add language specifying that hydraulic fracturing will continue to be banned in the Delaware 
River Basin until a full environmental impact study is completed. The Delaware River Basin 
contains some ofthe most beautiful land in the country, hosts some of America's most visited 
national parks, provides clean drinking water for 15 million people, and is home to a rich 
diversity of wildlife. Permitting fracking to take place within the basin before potential impacts 
are understood could forever harm one ofthe greatest treasures of this state and the nation. 



Thank you for taking all necessary steps to protect our heritage. 

Sincerely, Vaughan Boleky 

No attachments were included as part of this comment. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
Hayley Book 

Hayley Book 
Director, Office of Policy 
PA Department of Environmental Protection 
Rachel Carson State Office Building 
P.O. Box 2063 
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063 
Office: 717-783-8727 
Fax: 717-783-8926 
RegComments@pa.gov 



Cooper, Kathy 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

RegComments@pa.gov 
Wednesday, March 12, 2014 11:02 PM 
Environment-Committee@pasenate.com; apankake@pasen.gov; IRRC; 
RegComments@pa.gov; eregop@pahousegop.com; 
environmentalcommittee@pahouse.net 
ra-epmsdevelopment@pa.gov 
Proposed Rulemaking - Environmental Protection Performance Standards at Oil and Gas 
Well Sites 

Re: Proposed Rulemaking 
and Gas Well Sites 

Environmental Protection Performance Standards at Oil 

The Environmental Quality Board (EQB) has received the following comments 
regarding the above-referenced proposed rulemaking. 

Commentor Information: 

N Vaughan 
(LRMS03@peoplepc.com) 
3200 McConnell St. 
Aliquippa, PA 15001-5115 US 

^E©EI¥EO> 
MAR 1 3 2014 

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY 
REVIEW COMMISSION 

Comments entered: 

Dear Department of Environmental Quality Board Members, 

I am concerned about the existing and potential impacts to Pennsylvania's state and national 
parks from increased hydraulic fracturing. The proposed changes to Chapter 78 ofthe 
Pennsylvania Code simply do not do enough to protect Pennsylvania's state and national 
treasures. 

I ask that three changes be made to the draft Chapter 78 rules: 

1. Increase the setback for new wells near a publicly-owned park, forest, gameland, or wildlife 
area. Two hundred feet is simply not enough space to protect our parks from fracking impacts, 
including air and water contamination, wildlife habitat fragmentation, and disruption of pristine 
viewsheds. A setback of at least half a mile would provide stronger protections. 
2. Include stronger provisions to find and plug off the state's 250,000 "orphaned or abandoned" 
wells. These wells are a danger for methane release and other chemical contamination. 
3. Add language specifying that hydraulic fracturing will continue to be banned in the Delaware 
River Basin until a full environmental impact study is completed. The Delaware River Basin 
contains some ofthe most beautiful land in the country, hosts some of America's most visited 
national parks, provides clean drinking water for 15 million people, and is home to a rich 
diversity of wildlife. Permitting fracking to take place within the basin before potential impacts 
are understood could forever harm one ofthe greatest treasures of this state and the nation. 



Thank you for taking all necessary steps to protect our heritage. 

Sincerely, Natheleen M, Vaughan 

No attachments were included as part of this comment. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
Hayley Book 

Hayley Book 
Director, Office of Policy 
PA Department of Environmental Protection 
Rachel Carson State Office Building 
P.O. Box 2063 
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063 
Office: 717-783-8727 
Fax: 717-783-8926 
RegComments@pa.gov 



Cooper, Kathy 

From: RegComments@pa.gov 
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2014 2:01 AM 
To: Environment-Committee@pasenate.com; apankake@pasen.gov; IRRC; 

RegComments@pa.gov; eregop@pahousegop.com; 
environmentalcommittee@pahouse.net 

Cc: ra-epmsdevelopment@pa.gov 
Subject: Proposed Rulemaking - Environmental Protection Performance Standards at Oil and Gas 

Well Sites 

El 

Re: Proposed Rulemaking - Environmental Protection Performance Standards at Oil 
and Gas Well Sites 

The Environmental Quality Board (EQB) has received the following comments 
regarding the above-referenced proposed rulemaking. 

Commentor Information: 

Jennifer Lowans 
(ezrawey@gmail.com) 
219 Wilkson Lane 
Fayetteville, PA 17222 US 

\^( ©EiWEO 
1 3 2014 

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY 
REVIEW COMMISSION 

Comments entered: 

Dear Department of Environmental Quality Board Members, 

I am concerned about the existing and potential impacts to Pennsylvania's state and national 
parks from increased hydraulic fracturing. The proposed changes to Chapter 78 of the 
Pennsylvania Code simply do not do enough to protect Pennsylvania's state and national 
treasures. 

I ask that three changes be made to the draft Chapter 78 rules: 

1. Increase the setback for new wells near a publicly-owned park, forest, gameland, or wildlife 
area. Two hundred feet is simply not enough space to protect our parks from fracking impacts, 
including air and water contamination, wildlife habitat fragmentation, and disruption of pristine 
viewsheds. A setback of at least half a mile would provide stronger protections. 
2. Include stronger provisions to find and plug off the state's 250,000 "orphaned or abandoned" 
wells. These wells are a danger for methane release and other chemical contamination. 
3. Add language specifying that hydraulic fracturing will continue to be banned in the Delaware 
River Basin until a full environmental impact study is completed. The Delaware River Basin 
contains some ofthe most beautiful land in the country, hosts some of America's most visited 
national parks, provides clean drinking water for 15 million people, and is home to a rich 
diversity of wildlife. Permitting fracking to take place within the basin before potential impacts 
are understood could forever harm one ofthe greatest treasures of this state and the nation. 



Thank you for taking all necessary steps to protect our heritage. 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer J. Lowans 

No attachments were included as part of this comment. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
Hayley Book 

Hayley Book 
Director, Office of Policy 
PA Department of Environmental Protection 
Rachel Carson State Office Building 
P.O. Box 2063 
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063 
Office: 717-783-8727 
Fax: 717-783-8926 
RegComments@pa.gov 



Cooper, Kathy 

Awn-

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

RegComments@pa.gov 
Wednesday, March 12, 2014 4:21 PM 
Environment-Committee@pasenate.com; apankake@pasen.gov; IRRC; 
RegComments@pa.gov; eregop@pahousegop.com; 
environmentalcommittee@pahouse.net 
ra-epmsdevelopment@pa.gov 
Proposed Rulemaking - Environmental Protection Performance Standards at Oil and Gas 
Well Sites 

Re: Proposed Rulemaking - Environmental Protection Performance Standards at Oil 
and Gas Well Sites 

The Environmental Quality Board (EQB) has received the following comments 
regarding the above-referenced proposed rulemaking. 

Commentor Information: 

Joan Schooley 
(1psnewturtle@gmail.com) 
190 Gypsy Ln 
Dallas, PA 18612-9071 US 

G?E©£S¥ED 
MAR 1 2 2014 

INDEPENDENT REGUUTORY 
REVIEW COMMISSION 

Comments entered: 

Dear Department of Environmental Quality Board Members, 

I am concerned about the existing and potential impacts to Pennsylvania's state and national 
parks from increased hydraulic fracturing. The proposed changes to Chapter 78 ofthe 
Pennsylvania Code simply do not do enough to protect Pennsylvania's state and national 
treasures. 

I ask that three changes be made to the draft Chapter 78 rules: 

1. Increase the setback for new wells near a publicly-owned park, forest, gameland, or wildlife 
area. Two hundred feet is simply not enough space to protect our parks from fracking impacts, 
including air and water contamination, wildlife habitat fragmentation, and disruption of pristine 
viewsheds. A setback of at least half a mile would provide stronger protections. 
2. Include stronger provisions to find and plug off the state's 250,000 "orphaned or abandoned" 
wells. These wells are a danger for methane release and other chemical contamination. 
3. Add language specifying that hydraulic fracturing will continue to be banned in the Delaware 
River Basin until a full environmental impact study is completed. The Delaware River Basin 
contains some ofthe most beautiful land in the country, hosts some of America's most visited 
national parks, provides clean drinking water for 15 million people, and is home to a rich 
diversity of wildlife. Permitting fracking to take place within the basin before potential impacts 
are understood could forever harm one ofthe greatest treasures of this state and the nation. 



Thank you for taking all necessary steps to protect our heritage. 

Sincerely, 

Joan Schooley 

No attachments were included as part of this comment. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
Hayley Book 

Hayley Book 
Director, Office of Policy 
PA Department of Environmental Protection 
Rachel Carson State Office Building 
P.O. Box 2063 
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063 
Office: 717-783-8727 
Fax: 717-783-8926 
RegComments@pa.gov 


